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Brussels, 23/03/2005.Due to the Easter holidays, the weekly briefing of the Spokesman of the Foreign
Affairs FPS will not be held on the 30th of March and the 6th of April. Briefings are to resume on
Wednesday 13 April 2004.THE SPOKESMEN AND COLLABORATORS OF THE PRESS DEPARTMENT OF THE
FPS FOREIGN AFFAIRS WISH YOU A HAPPY EASTER !!!

FPS Foreign Affairs, Foreign Trade and Development
Cooperation - Press service (P&C/P)
Rue des Petits Carmes 15
1000 Brussels
Belgium
+32 2 501 81 11
http://diplomatie.belgium.be

Karl Lagatie
Spokesperson
+32 477 40 32 12
Karl.Lagatie@diplobel.fed.be

Arnaud Gaspart
Deputy spokesperson
+32 2 501 87 66
Arnaud.Gaspart@diplobel.fed.be

1 / 1

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

